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Clearing Notice 
 

TO:                 Cboe Clear Digital Clearing Members 
 

FROM:            Cboe Clear Digital Clearing Operations 
 
NOTICE:    #24-05CN 

    
NOTICE DATE: March 15, 2024 

 
PUB. DATE:           March 15, 2024 
 

SUBJECT:     ACH Service Discontinuation 
 

 
This Clearing Notice serves to notify Members of Cboe Clear Digital that as of April 15, 
2024, Cboe Clear Digital will no longer support ACH transactions as a funding method for 

fiat currency. Any recurring scheduled ACH transactions will also be cancelled at that 
time. 

 
Members who wish to fund their account must now do so via Fedwire transfers. To obtain 
Cboe Clear Digital banking information, please perform the following steps: 

 

• Sign in to your account at https://clearing.erisx.com/ 

• After signing in, click “Fund” then the Deposit Button 

• Select Bank Wire  

• Make note of the required information displayed in the Bank Wire screen to provide 
to your bank  

 
If you have any questions regarding this Clearinghouse Notice, please contact Cboe 
Digital Membership at digital.membership@cboe.com. 

 


